


TULSA ASA WILL BE OFFERING WOMEN’S FAST PITCH SOFTBALL LEAGUE AND WILL BE PLAYED EVERY SATURDAY BEGINNING JUNE 18TH AND LASTING FOR 6 WEEKS. THIS LEAGUE WILL BE PLAYED AT THE WILL RAMSEY SOFTBALL COMPLEX LOCATED IN SAND SPRINGS, OK.

FOR INFORMATION PLEASE CALL TULSA ASA SOFTBALL COMMISSIONER GENE HARRISON

@ 918-246-2561 0R 918-241-8677 or EMAIL  lgharrison@sandspringsok.org OR  geneh52@hotmail.com 

All team are invited to play in the first women’s fast pitch league held in Metro Tulsa. Teams must be ASA registered.

This will be a league for all players, former players and the women who still want to get out there and play the great game of Fast Pitch Softball. So all you old coaches that think they can still coach pick up that phone and start calling your former players and lets form some new teams.

Also, for all you players that play in college and are looking for a place to play in the summer to stay tuned up and sharpen their playing skills this will be a place to check out.

Now is the time to start forming Women’s Fast Pitch teams in our area because Broken Arrow, Oklahoma will be hosting the 2006 Women’s A.S.A Class A-B-C National Championships at Arrowhead Park.

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT

TULSA A.S.A. COMMISSIONER GENE HARRISON

